
Wednesday, March 4, 2020  

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 
Attention All Seniors and Juniors: 
TODAY is the Career and College Fair.  Please make sure to go to 
our school website and click on the link labeled SVHS Career and 
College Fair Scavenger Hunt.  During the fair we will be 
providing you with a code to participate in the Scavenger Hunt.  
You will be prompted to make a nickname.  This nickname MUST 
be your School I.D. Number.  If you do not use your School I.D. 
Number you will not be eligible for a prize.  Good luck today!  We 
hope you learn a lot and enjoy the fair!! 
 
AP Students: 
We have extended the deadline for payment until Monday, March 
9th.  Please make arrangements to make payment before then.  If 
you need additional support or arrangements, please see  
Mr. Cuevas. 
 

AP Students: 
Before you register for Fall AP courses you are required to 
attend the informational session/sessions for the course/
courses you are interested in taking.  If you cannot attend 
any of the dates listed, please contact the AP teacher  
directly to schedule a meeting.  Today’s workshops are: 
 AP Computer Science Principles 
 Session Time:  LUNCH 
 Room:  411 
 AP Calculus BC 
 Session Time:  3:10pm 
 Room:  605 
 AP Spanish Language 
 Session Time:  3:10pm 
 Room:  407 
 
If you missed the last two informational meetings for AP English 
Language and Composition, there will be ONE more meeting on 
Wednesday, March 4th, after school in Room 503.  If you are 
thinking about taking AP English Lang. and have not yet attended 
an information meeting, this will be the LAST one!  Make sure to 
attend and don’t be left out from taking one of the most 
exhilarating AP classes students can take.  If you have any 
questions, see Mrs. Angulo in Room 503 or Ms. Gutierrez in 
Room 212. 

 
Hey Happy Campers!  Meeting TODAY at lunch in Room 610!  
We will be raffling off a Hydro Flask!  Hiking trips are coming 
up soon.  Very important informational meeting!  New people 
always welcome!  Hope to see you there!! 
 
Hey Dons: 
The Art Department does it again!  Join us for our Annual Chalk 
Art Competition, happening March 19th  Stop by Room 313 and 
pick up a form today.  See you there! 
 
Calling all actors, directors, screenwriters, editors and 
filmmakers!  It’s your time to shine in the Baldwin Park Film 
Festival coming up this April.  Sign up by this Friday in order to 
participate.  See Ms. Guerrero in Room 413 to pick up an entry 
form. 

 

Sports 

 
V Lacrosse vs Long Beach Poly @ Long Beach Poly - 5:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 


